MINISTER OF TOURISM, ECONOMIC AFFAIRS,
TRAFFIC AND TELECOMMUNICATION

To: Bureau Telecommunications and Post St. Maarten
Att.:Mr. A. Carty
Cannegieter street # 15 Unit 5.1
Philipsburg

Philipsburg, May 17, 2019

Subject: Granted Moratorium Study Extension Request

Dear Mr. Carty,

I hereby confirm receipt of your letter Moratorium Study Extension Request for extension dated
May Sth, 2019 with reference to a project initiated by The Bureau Telecommunications and Post
St. Maarten to evaluate the impact of the moratorium on the electronic communications sector of
St. Maarten put in place on May 16™, 2013.

Due to the reasons outlined in your request, by means of this letter the 3 months extension until
August 15", 2019 is granted.
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